
news

Office closed on Monday
The Cathedral offices will be closed on Monday 
in observance of Memorial Day. We will reopen 
on Tuesday at 9:30 AM.

Christ Church Cathedral welcomes the 
Rev. Dr. David Carletta
Next Sunday we will host guest celebrant 
and preacher the Rev. Dr. David Carletta. Fr. 
Carletta serves as the Rector of Trinity Episcopal 
Church, Owensboro. Fr. David is originally 
from Rochester, New York. He holds a master’s 
degree in International Affairs from Ohio 
University and a doctorate in Latin American 
& Caribbean history from Michigan State 
University. He received his Master in Divinity 
from the General Theological Seminary and 
was ordained to the priesthood in 2010 at Grace 
Church in Newark, New Jersey by the Rt. Rev. 
Wendell Gibbs. Before coming to Kentucky, Fr. 
David served parishes in the Episcopal Diocese 
of New York and the Episcopal Diocese of West 
Tennessee.
      While Fr. David is at the Cathedral, Dean 
Matt will be celebrating and preaching at 
Trinity, Owensboro. We hope that this sharing in 
worship and exchange of clergy will help foster 
a deeper relationship between our congregations 
as a part of our Cathedral’s ministry of 
connection in the Diocese of Kentucky.

Articles for Parish Notes must be sent 
to amanda@christchurchlouky.org by 
NOON on TUESDAY.

Community Breakfast and food ingathering 
next Sunday
Next Sunday, June 2, is the date of our monthly 
Community Breakfast. Each month we serve 
a delicious hot breakfast to around 100 of our 
neighbors from the downtown community. We are 
in particular need of volunteers to wait tables this 
month. Servers arrive between 8:00-8:15 to receive 
instructions and wait tables from 8:30-9:30. For 
more information, please contact Randy Peters.
      We will also be gathering our congregation’s 
donations for the food pantry at Calvary Episcopal 
Church. The pantry serves neighbors from 
throughout the city, and especially those who come 
to Central Louisville Community Ministries, of 
which the Cathedral is a member congregation. 
Since March of 202 the pantry has served 80,236 
people from our community. This past week was 
their busiest yet, with 380 clients served. The 
pantry is always in need of shelf stable food items 
like pasta and pasta sauce, canned meat, and cereal.
      We are grateful for the outpouring of generosity 
from our congregation in support of these 
ministries each month. Thank you!
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updates
Winter Shelter planning meeting today
The Cathedral is working with UP for Women and 
Children and other area houses of worship to launch 
a winter shelter this January. We plan to host up to 15 
women and children in Deans Hall with dinner and a 
place to sleep for the first two months of the year.
      If you would like to get involved with planning the 
launch of this new ministry, or just want to learn more, 
please join us for our monthly planning meetings. This 
month’s meeting will be held today at noon in the 
Chapter Room on the second floor of Diocesan House. 
Talk to Dean Matt for more information.



Weekly Sunday Bible Study
Please join us for Bible Study at 9:00 on Sundays. 
We meet in the Chapter room on the second floor 
of the Diocesan House, and also via Zoom using 
the invitation below.  Just click on the following 
link: https://bit.ly/3RSozgS

Investing in A City of Justice
Following a successful Nehemiah Action on April 
16, our Justice Ministry begins the final portion 
of our program year, the Investment Drive. Our 
successes in affordable housing, gun violence 
prevention, police-community relations, and 
improving JCPS student reading proficiency 
depend upon our staff.
       The expertise and hard work of our two full-
time professional community organizers guide our 
nearly 400 unpaid volunteers in achieving results. 
Our financial investments support them, pay for 
the Nehemiah Action venue office expenses, and 
provide leadership training for the Team Leaders 
in each of our 24 member congregations.
       Be a part of holding our officials accountable 
for ensuring that Louisville’s systems treat 
everyone fairly. Please prayerfully consider 
making a meaningful investment in your Justice 
Ministry’s work. It’s very easy to make a tax-
deductible investment on the WWW.CLOUTKY.
ORG website. Please see Page Curry or Terry Laun 
with any questions.

Dean Emeritus of Canterbury Cathedral to 
visit Christ Church Cathedral
We are excited to announce an upcoming visit 
from The Rev. Dr. Robert Willis, Dean Emeritus 
of Canterbury Cathedral. Dean Willis served as 
Dean of Canterbury Cathedral for 21 years and 
previously served as Dean of Hereford Cathedral 
for 10 years. In recent years, Dean Willis is best 
known for his beloved daily broadcasts of Morning 
Prayer from the garden of the Canterbury deanery, 
a ministry which he continues in his retirement.
      Dean Willis will join us for afternoon tea on 
Saturday, June 8 with a forum discussion on 
the role of Cathedrals as places of connection 
throughout the Anglican Communion. We will 
welcome him as our guest preacher on Sunday, 
June 9. More details will follow.

reminders

CLCM plans next Community Meeting,
On June 19, at 1pm at Calvary Episcopal Church, 
we’ll be hosting our second Community Meeting. 
Last year at our inaugural meeting, we were able to 
make wonderful connections with “stakeholders” 
in our community....and we hope to do that 
again this year. There are 2 ways you can help!! 
How? First, you can mark your calendar and 
plan to attend and be an ambassador for CLCM. 
Secondly, you can let us know if you have contacts 
for people we can invite: small business people, 
elected officials, potential corporate sponsors, 
other congregations who may want to join CLCM, 
educational institutions, media folks, etc. This 
would help us tremendously to further spread our 
story and develop other partnerships.

General Convention Updates
The General Convention office has recently 
posted some new information about the 81st 
General Convention of the Episcopal Church, 
which will be hosted by the Diocese of Kentucky 
during the last week of June.
      You can now find a comprehensive list of 
General Convention events here:
https://generalconvention.org/calendars-gc81/
      They have also announced that all General 
Convention worship services will be open to the 
public. Services of Holy Eucharist will be held on 
Sunday, June 23, Wednesday, June 25, and Friday, 
June 27 at 8:30 AM. There is no cost to attend, 
however registration is required. Follow the link 
below for more information and to register for 
the services: https://gco.formstack.com/forms/
worship_registration

Midweek worship at the Cathedral
Major Feasts (in bold) are live streamed with 
services held in the nave. All other services are 
held in the chapel.
Tuesday, May 28: Mechthild of Magdeburg
Chapel Leader: Tom Thill
Celebrant: Jason Lewis





. . . for those celebrating birthdays
 Joy Stultz, Mike Wright

. . . for those celebrating anniversaries
 Paul & Hollis Real

Prayer is at the heart of Christian community. We use this space to bring before 
God and the community the needs of those we love. Please submit prayer 
requests for yourself and others to the church office: info@christchurchlouky.org. 
We will include those names here so that the community may join you in prayer..

We Pray . . . 

. . . in the Anglican Cycle of Prayer, for the Anglican Church of Korea 

. . . in the Diocesan Cycle of Prayer, for Resurrection, Louisville 

. . . for Cathedral members in need of healing
Jim & Dean, TJ, Betty Banton, Kitten Lawless, Robert Huffman, Nancy Otto,
Donna Pottinger, Mitzi Schatz, Joy Stultz 

. . . for Cathedral members in our abiding prayers
Carol Brown, Dorothy Converse, Charles Cooksey, Michael L. Foster, Maurice Gordon, 
John Kiesel, Norma Laufer, Ashley Pasteka, Hollis Real, Ginger Shackleton, John 
Tederstrom, Tim Tice, Marcia Wilmet, Betty Lynn Williams

. . . for family and friends of Cathedral members                                                      requested by
William Kelly Beard, Ernest Ruppe

Judy Bradley, Ruby Hyde, Rollins Rubsamen, Trish Tyre
Marge Brown 
David Davies

 David Collett, Fonetta Collett, Kathleen Dina Betty Harrison
Janet Shedd & family, Savannah Wright 

Alex, Debbie, Laura, Hannah, Ryan, Ellis
Bety Banton, Kelly Brown, Gail & Alex Ocana 

Tom & Andy Rochester
Elizabeth Foster, Michael Foster

Ron Adams, Diane Flechler, Beth Fritton, David Grube, Judy Horton, Phillip Koloff
Ann & Bill Lentz, Byron & Leilani Sprankle, Lindsay Tompkins, Neisja Yenawin

Forrest Cook, Mike Freund, Paul Fussenegger, Sr., David Hammer, Melissa Masterson
David Pearson, Karen Phillips, Morgan Phillips, Gibbs Reese, Alex Rohleder

Rorie Guillen
Betsy Vaughan

Shari & John, Eleanor Lucas Gregory
Ric Hovda
Eric Zoerb

Art, Nick & Sally, Judi, Gregg & Mary, Whitney, Elvin
John, Becky E., Paula Hamilton, Martha Hyatt, Dave Kalinowski, Peggy Kalinowski  

Leisa, Kailey Caroline Potter, Kevin, Shay, Molly, Sammy, Noah 
Foster care children in the Commonwealth of Kentucky 

Patsy Cox, Judy Cummins
David Ellis

Faith Aielts, Jim Trimpe, Katie
Mark, Ryan, Janice and Andy Carter

Michael, James, Joey
Mike Reisdorf, Khem Tice

Corbin Harris
 Diana Bonifield

Jared Stivers

Rob Beard
Matt Bradley
Carol Brown
Jerry Brown
Melinda Collett

Jim & Becky Collings
Dorothy Converse
Page Curry
Mike Foster
Bobbie Fritton

Vance Fritton

Rob Guillen
Angie Halliday
John Kiesel
Diane Kyle
Sissy Lanier
Terry Laun
Kitten Lawless

Jan Margerum
Jerry Marsh
Randy Peters
Mitzi Schatz
Tom Thill
Tim Tice
Carolyn Van Zant
Graham Whatley
Kay Shields Wilkinson

Additions or deletions to the Prayer 
Lists must be sent to Tom Thill 
thillt49@yahoo.com.


